
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Sad Goodbyes 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to some of our much-loved Teaching Assistants this term. All 
are going on to adventures new and we wish them the very best of luck and cannot thank them 
enough for the love and support that they have shown to our children and families. 
 
Mrs Rew, who has been a member of our Repton family as a parent since we opened in 2012, and 
more recently as a Teaching Assistant, will be leaving us to begin a cover supervisor role in a 
secondary school. We know that she will be fantastic within this role, but we will miss her hard work 
and dedication at Repton.  
 
Miss Fagg, the queen of organisation and cuddles, will also be leaving us to start a new adventure 
working with older children and supporting them with their career’s choices. We will miss Miss 
Fagg's cheery smile and we wish her all the very best for the future - her new children are lucky to 
have her championing them. 
 
Mrs Wilkinson is also leaving us to work with older children at a local college. Mrs Wilkinson has 
worked with many children across our school and she is especially well known amongst the staff and 
children for her expertise in teaching Fresh Start. We will miss Mrs Wilkinson’s passion and 
commitment and we wish her the very best for her new role 
 

📌 Please note parents evening is Wednesday 18th October  

📌 Don’t forget to pay our travelling book fair a visit. Afterschool in the small hall on Monday 16th 
(There will no book fair Wednesday 18th October due to parents evening).  

📌 Individual photos will commence for the duration of the week when we return from half term – 
W/B 30th October 
 

Reception ❖ Year R first class photos will be published W/E 10th Nov 
❖ NCMP screening – 9th November 

 

Year 1 ❖ PE days are on a Monday and Tuesday.  
❖ Wingham Wildlife Park Trip on 2nd Nov is now open for signup and payment – This closes 18th 

October 
 

Year 2 ❖ PE is on Monday and Tuesday  
❖ If any Year 2 children would like to audition for an Aladdin acting part, they need to learn the 

lines (Emailed out this week) over the weekend, ready for auditions in school time on Monday  
 

Year 3 ❖ Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursdays 
 

Year 4 ❖ Reminders: Our PE days will be on Tuesdays (Swimming) and Wednesdays. When swimming, as 
in Year 3, children should come to school in their PE kit with their swimming clothes on 
underneath. This makes for a quick entrance into the pool and easier changing afterwards. The 
children will be reassessed when they get there and sorted into groups.  

❖ Year 4 swimming will commence Tuesday 12th September. This will be every Tuesday morning 
and will run through terms 1&2 
 

Year 5 ❖ Every week, the children will be lucky enough to have trumpet lessons with a specialist on 
Tuesdays  



 

❖ Year 5 swimming will commence Wednesday 13th September. Year 5 swimming will be every 
Wednesday morning and will run through terms 1&2. 

❖ Ready, steady…cook sign up closes 22nd November 
 

Year 6 ❖ PE is on a Tuesday and a Friday 
❖ Victorian Workshop for 30th November now live on Arbor for booking – Sign up closes Friday 

17th November 
❖ Y6 NCMP screening – 9th November 

 

Whole 
school  

❖ Halloween disco – Thursday 19th October, sign up closes Monday 16th October 
❖ Clubs go live on Arbor Monday 16th October at 7pm. Signup closes Friday 27th October at 7pm. 
❖ Flu immunisations for all children will be held on Wednesday 29th November – To opt out/in 

please access this link: https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/support/health-services-for-families-with-
school-aged-children/school-aged-immunisation-service/  

❖ Sporting non-uniform day – Last day of term, Thursday 19th October 
❖ Flu immunisations – 29th November  

 

📌 Please be reminded that the front car park is for badge holders only 

📌 The school opens in the morning for children at 8.30am and the gate closes at 8.45am. In the 
afternoon the gate will open at 15.15pm for home-time (with the exception of extended care and 
clubs). 

📌 Please allow 2 working days for email responses. Should your query be of an urgent nature 
please do call the office. 

📌 Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.   

📌 ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  

Useful contacts:                                                                                                                                                   
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                            
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                                      
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  

 

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

❖ Pneuma Church (Cobbswood Industrial Estate) are offering a variety of free school uniforms 
and winter coats from 23rd - 27th October 2023 (from 9.30 - 12:30pm). For more 
information please contact Pneuma Church or speak to Sarah Crook (FLO) by contacting the 
school office.  
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Community  

 


